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WHO ARE WE?
Tualatin Arts Advisory Committee's mission is to

support, connect, and inspire the creation and
integration of all art forms into our City's rich

cultural heritage and vibrant future. We believe
that involvement in the arts creates a more

energetic, engaging, welcoming, livable
community.

Further, we believe that art itself facilitates
strong communities through:

Connection, Culture, Creativity,
Imagination & Inspiration.



CURRENT MEMBERS

Janet Steiger Carr, Chair
Brett Hamilton, Vice-Chair

Dawn Upton
Mason Hall

Kathleen Silloway
Jeannie Hart

Council Liaison Bridget Brooks



WHAT WE DO

Monthly Meetings
Represent Tualatin Arts to
Council and Public
Attend Activities & Events
Encourage Opportunities for
Arts Recognition
Stimulate Private & Public
Support for the Arts



Signal box art wrap installations
Public Mural at Community Park
Financial support to arts agencies
Inventory update of City's art
collection
Support and feedback for Veterans
Plaza and Parks Bond

2022 ACCOMPLISHMENTS



COMMUNITY MURAL



SIGNAL BOX WRAPS
SW Warm Springs and  SW
Boones Ferry

Artist Jennifer Geiger
Installed May 2022

SW Martinazzi Ave. and SW Nyberg 

Artist Mary Fran Anderson
Installed May 2022



ARTS AGENCY SUPPORT
GRANTS

Mask & Mirror

Wilsonville Stage

S&A Irish Entertainment

Willowbrook Arts Camp



2023 GOALS
Expand traffic signal box art
program through community
awareness and sponsorship
opportunities

Identify future arts programs and
projects

Continue to support local arts
programming through grants and
awards
Support and facilitate arts
installations within new parks bond
projects 


